



HAPPY NEW YEAR

2025

Dear Sikh Academy Families,

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh!

As we welcome 2025, we extend our heartfelt wishes for a year filled with joy, health, and success for you and your loved ones. May this year inspire us all to live by Sikh values of **seva** (**selfless service**), **sarbat da bhala** (**well-being of all**), and **ekta** (**unity**) in our daily lives.

We are grateful for your continued support and look forward to another year of growth, learning, and shared achievements. Together, let's make 2025 a year of excellence, compassion, and inspiration for our Sikh Academy community.



Cafeteria Operations Announcement

Dear Sikh Academy Families,

We are delighted to announce that the school cafeteria will resume operations on **January 13th, 2024**. To support the health and well-being of our students and staff, the cafeteria will provide **vegetarian, nut-free, and nutritious meal options** designed specifically for children.

Our new **rotating weekly menu** will focus on delivering balanced and appealing meals that align with dietary needs and promote healthy eating habits. Additionally, we are pleased to offer **one complimentary lunch day per week** for all students and staff as part of our community-building initiatives.

Weekly menus will be shared in advance for your convenience. We look forward to providing a wholesome dining experience for the Sikh Academy community.







IMPORTANT EVENTS

January 06	School Re-Opens
January 10	End of Term-1
January 13	Lohrhi
January 14	Magghi (Sangraand)
January 15	Extended Kirtan Parkash Purab Guru Gobind Singh Ji
January 24	Report Cards Issued (Term-1)

Extended kirtan will be from 8:30am to 9:45am

Students can wear traditional clothes

Sikh academy students will be performing Kirtan







Welcome Back After Winter Break!

Dear Students and Families,

We hope you had a joyful and restful winter break with your family and loved ones. As we return to school, we are excited to welcome each of you back for a new term filled with learning, growth, and memorable experiences.

A few reminders as we start the new term:

- 1. **Inclement Weather:** In case of extreme weather or emergency situations, the school may need to close for safety reasons. Updates regarding closures will be shared through email, the school website, and social media.
- 2. **Dress Code:** Students must wear their **blue uniform only** while attending school. Black uniforms, leggings, and crop tops are not allowed. All students are encouraged to wear head coverings such as turbans, rumals, and long hair should be tied back neatly.
- 3. **Healthy Snacks:** Please ensure that students bring **nut-free**, **vegetarian**, **and healthy snacks** to school. This helps us maintain a safe and inclusive environment for all, especially those with allergies.

Let's step into the upcoming months with positivity and focus. We encourage everyone to set goals, stay organized, and support one another as we continue to create a respectful and inclusive learning environment. We look forward to seeing your smiles and enthusiasm in the hallways and classrooms.

Stay tuned for our Basketball tournament!!!!

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to making this term a great success!

Warm regards, Sikh Academy Team







